Project Update: August 2012

We have established the nursery and we have some pupils taking care of it during this school holiday
for a few minutes three times a week. Our project team are on the ground to train them. They have
been eager to learn and the teachers are also happy with it and have allowed then to spend a little
time on the nursery. The transplanting will have to wait until the seedlings are of good age. We
anticipate that we will hold the first transplanting event in November 2012. During this time there
will also be short rains although we will also set a mechanism for watering the transplanted
seedlings as long as necessary. We have also mapped the schools.







